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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Attendance champions and Strive for Five winners: 
We have new Strive for Five reading challenge winners this week – well done to our Year 1 
pupils on achieving 94%! Great work! Congratulations to our class Attendance Champions – 
both Barrow (Year 3) and Dodd (Year 4) had 100% attendance last week.  
 
Parents Evening appointments: 
If you are attending a parents evening appointment today, you can gain entry to the hall 
through the side gate and then walk round to the back of the hall for access to the hall. 
There will be chairs to wait for your appointment set out in the middle of the hall.  
 
KABS Christmas art work: 
Please place any orders and return your artwork to school by this Friday 25th October at the 
latest. Please note that orders cannot be processed if the art work is not returned to 
school. 
 
Key-Stage 2 after-school football club: 
Thank you for the many expressions of interest in the after-school football club. We feel the 
numbers are just right to keep Years 3 – 6 together, rather than splitting into two smaller 
groups.  The club can now be paid for on SchoolMoney – it is £12 for the half-term which 
can be paid for before the club begins on Thursday 7th November (3.20-4.15pm). Thank you.  
 
 
 
 

Wk 14/10/2024 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 91.33% 0.0% 

Haystacks 98.89% 0.0% 

Barrow 100.0% 0.0% 

Dodd 100.0% 0.0% 

Blencathra 92.86% 7.14% 

Skiddaw 98.89% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

97.83% 0.77% 

Friday 18/10/2024 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Olivia Hartshorn 

Year 1 Sienna Stewart 

Year 2 Jonah Quinn 

Year 3 Cara Ritson 

Year 4 Ollie Burns 

Year 5 Lola Eland 

Year 6 Euan Anderson 
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KABS Halloween disco: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nursery/Reception and Key-Stage1 pupils disco will be held at 5-6pm and should be 
supervised by an adult. Key-Stage 2 pupils can attend from 6.15-7.15pm. There will be prizes 
for best dressed – please can we politely request that costumes are not based on horror 
movie/TV show characters with an age rating of 18.  
 
Opportunities for children who are interested in singing, dancing and acting: 
Theatre Royal at Workington are looking for junior participants to fill minor speaking roles in 
the Pantomime Jack and the Beanstalk. The production takes place on the 14th and 15th 
February and the 21st and 22nd February. Rehearsals take place at the Theatre Royal every 
Sunday from 2-4.30pm. It will be suitable for children aged 8 years and upwards. If you are 
interested please email: playgoersworkington@gmaill.com. Come along and join the fun on 
the big stage 
 
Dates for your diary Autumn 1: 
Class Dojo has updated their system to allow us to post upcoming events on the Dojo story 
pages. It also allows us to provide reminder alerts as we approach the event which we feel 
will be helpful. I will however continue to list events on the newsletter: 

• Monday 21st October 1.30-6pm Face-to-face Parents Evening appointments   

• Tuesday 22nd October 3.30-6pm Virtual Parents Evening appointments – Booking link 
will be sent out at a later date. 

• Thursday 24th October 5-6pm Early Years & KS1 KABS Halloween disco 6.15-7.15pm 
KS2 Halloween disco 

• Friday 25th October – Break up for half-term 

• Monday 4th November – Return to school for Autumn term 2 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher 

mailto:playgoersworkington@gmaill.com

